
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

 

 

MEETING DATE:  March 2, 2015 

 

SUBEJCT:               Set Public Hearing Regarding Close Out for the Sierra Nevada CDBG-Economic  

          Development Public Infrastructure Grant 
                                

PRESENTER:     Autumn Radcliff, Senior Planner 

  

ATTACHMENTS:  None 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

Henderson County secured Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding to support the 

construction of public infrastructure extending an estimated 6,500 linear feet of waterlines and 950 linear 

feet of sewer lines to the Ferncliff Industrial Park.  This public infrastructure supported the development of 

the Sierra Nevada Brewing facility.  The total amount of CDBG-Economic Development funds equaled 

$373,203.67.   

 

The NC Department of Commerce requires public hearings as part of its CDBG programs.  To complete 

the grant program, Henderson County is required to hold a closeout public hearing to receive public 

comments concerning the grant prior to completion.  

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

Planning Staff recommends that the Board of Commissioners schedule the closeout public hearing for the Sierra 

Nevada CDBG-Economic Development Public Infrastructure (Grant # 07-D-2388 ) for Wednesday, March 18, 
2015, at 9:00 A.M.  

Suggested Motion:  I move that the Board schedule a public hearing for the close out of the Sierra 

Nevada CDBG-Economic Development Public Infrastructure grant for Wednesday, March 18, 2015 

at 9:00 A.M.  

 

 


